
DBTC  Covid-19 Policy for 2022 Out of Town Tours (OOTT)

1) All participants of a 2022 DBTC Out of Town Tour must be fully vaccinated
against Covid-19, including booster vaccination if eligible, before the tour start date.
Tour leader may request to see a copy of the vaccination record at pre-tour meeting.
Negative Covid tests are not an acceptable substitute for vaccination.

2) OOTT participants shall carry face masks along with them during all tour
activities and comply with local mandates regarding mask wearing or other protective
measures.   If there are no local mandates, all participants are still strongly
encouraged to wear a mask when indoors or when social distancing can not be
maintained.

3) Snacks and beverages provided by the tour leader will be individual packages
as much as possible or dispensed by a single person.   Hand sanitizing products will
be provided.

4) Participants may opt out of a paid group activity if they aren’t comfortable but no
refunds will be given for missed events.

5) Participants are encouraged to bring their own disinfectant products to use in
hotel rooms, public restrooms, etc.

6) Everyone needs to be flexible and patient because conditions and policies that
are out of the tour leader’s control can change with hotels, restaurants, etc.

By signing below, you accept this policy and signify you are compliant with the
requirement to be fully vaccinated against Covid-19 and will follow local mandates.

___________________________ ___________________________
Signature Print name

________________ ___________________________
Date Tour Name


